
MINUTES LIBRARY BOARD MEETING 
JANUARY 17, 2019 

 
The meeting was attended by board members: Paula Banister, Candy Fite, Blake Bratton, and 
Tammy Zecca. Librarians: Martha Young and Joe Marsh. 
 
The meeting was called to order and a quorum was declared present. 
 
The meeting notes from the October meeting were read and approved. 
 
Martha presented the library report, highlighting that the library received the State Aid Grant 
for the amount of $5,574.00 on January 8, 2019. Mrs. Lanning’s Kindergarten class and 
Mangum Head start have visited the library for story time.  
Joe presented the Tiger den report. The game room has been successful with 13-20 kids a day. 
Some temporary repairs were put in place to have access to the front door of the library. 
The city Manager, David Andren is working on possible plans to fix it permanently. 
 
In regards to the repairs needed to the library, Paula plans to puta note into the Alumni 
newsletter to let people know about the work needed and hopeful that many will donate to the 
cause. 
 
Martha is on Family Medical leave for 6 month to help with her parents. She is working part 
time when she can. 
 
No new business was declared, so the meeting was adjourned. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


